
UPCOMING EVENTS
Tuesday 13 September
Central Coast Dance Festival
Performance
Wednesday 14 September
Kindergarten Excursion
Friday 16 September
K-2 Assemly 11.25am
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PRINCIPAL'S UPDATE



TERRIFIC FEEDBACK 

Thank you for your terrific feedback on our new format
newsletter. We understand how busy family lives can be so
are working hard to ensure all information is concise and
easy to locate. 

GOODBYE CASH FOR EXCURSION
PAYMENTS   

We are moving towards all excursion payments being made
online through the POP portal. POP can be accessed on
the school website via the “Make a Payment” tab. 

All future excursion notes will include a Statement/Invoice
number which will need to be included when making the
payment online. We request that you write your receipt
number (generated by POP once you have paid) on the
permission note before it is returned to school.       

SCHOOL COMMUNITY CHARTER 
The School Community Charter outlines the responsibilities
of parents, carers, educators, and school staff in NSW
public Schools to ensure learning environments are
collaborative, supportive and cohesive. 

It states that communication between students, parents
and staff must be respectful, and outlines steps that the
school can take to address unacceptable behaviour.

For further information please see  School Community
Charter (nsw.gov.au) 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/school-community-charter
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SaSS APPRECIATION WEEK
Last week our staff celebrated SaSS Appreciation
Week. Our School and Support staff include the
Administration Team, School Learning Support
Officers, and our General Assistant. These people play
an imperative job in our school community. They are
often the first people you see when you enter the
school and are essential to ensure our classes run
smoothly. 

FATHERS' DAY STALL 
Thank you to our P&C for their wonderful organisation
of the Fathers' Day stall. We hope that all families had
time over the weekend to enjoy this special day. 

Take Care
Rebecca Wild 
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BRISBANE WATER ZONE ATHLETICS 
A huge congratulations to all our students who competed in the 2022 Brisbane Water zone athletics at
Mingara on Friday 26 August! It was fantastic to see so many Wyoming representative singlets
participating in both the track and field events. Not only was the weather great for us, but our school
also achieved some impressive results this year as well. The following students will now be
representing Brisbane Water at the Sydney North level. 
• Bianca B – 800m Run 
• Rabten D – Shot Put and Discus Throw 
• Zahli F – Shot Put and Discus Throw 
• Charlie M – 100m Dash 
• Madelyn R – Shot Put 
Additional congratulations to our students who took out first place in their events! Rabten D in the 11
years boys’ Shot Put, Zahli F in the 11 years girls’ Discus Throw, Charlie May in the 12 years boys’ 100m
Dash, and Madelyn R in the 12-13 years girls’ Shot Put! 
Well done Wyoming, and best of luck for Sydney North! 
Mike Burleigh 



Anastasia B      Charli H
Mason M           Grace P   
 Tyler S                Evie T 
Jaymee-Lyn H-W 
Scott A               Laylah B
Riley C                Yuin C-C 
Piper E                Tyler E
Daniel H              Holly J 
Heath J                Kailee M
Jaden M              Finard P 
Cade P                Zoey P-C
Indiana R            Yosef S 
Lilly S                   Isabelle V 
Chase W 
Liam B                 Heidi B 
Rory C                 TeAo C 
Tyjahrn C            Brooklyn D
Mitchell G          Kaiden J 
Amisha R             Asher S
Ivy S                     Jazmin S
James H-B         Beau J 
Matari M            Harry P
Jeshua S             Breanna V 

Wyoming Public School
PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS

Just a reminder that the class awards
collected for the Principal’s Award must be
collected within the one school year.  As each
class award is used towards a Principal’s
Award it is marked on the back.  This means
that a class award can only be used once
towards a Principal’s Award.

The following students have been presented
with a Principal’s Award.
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CERTIFICATE OF MERIT
Congratulations to the following
students who were presented with
Certificates of Merit.

Kindergarten
Year 1

Thor H
Blaze B                Skyla B
Evi C                     La’Kai D 
Harry D                Luca H
Harrison J            Henri K 
Mason K              Elliot M 
Julia P                  Brielle R 
Inga Maree R    Tempest S 
Daniel U              Arizona W 

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4

Stage 3

KINDERGARTEN
William L 
Blythe T
Caleb D 
Hunter B
Oriana S
Harvey G
Isabella B






YEAR 1
Archie K     
Naomi Y
Isla J-P       
Octavia S
Harley A     
Alesha G






YEAR 2
Jacob B
Taj J-P
Sam H
La Taiyen C
Grace P
Evie T
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HOME READING 200 NIGHTS

HONOUR CERTIFICATE



An Honour Certificate is awarded when a
student has earned ten Certificates of Merit, ten
Reading Awards of Excellence, ten Principal’s
Awards or a combination. Students may collect
their Certificates of Merit, Reading Awards of
Excellence and Principal’s Awards over a
number of years to earn their Honour
Certificate.

I have presented an Honour Certificate to the
following students.

Mia G                    Finard P 
Nicolas V             Charlotte V 

Congratulations!! Keep up the great work.

HOME READING 100 NIGHTS
Week 6
Lexi H
Yuin C-C
Henri K
Harrison J
Makylah L
Chari H
Loxley J
Skye C

Week 7
Ally B
Abbey B
Charlotte V
Andy R
Cooper A

Week 6
Heidi B
Benjamin W
Chloe B
Kamilah S

Week 7
Jake F
Brody C
Finard P
Destiny D
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